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Issue No.:8218009 
Date: 11/2/2018 
 

 
 
 

Notice of Rohm product discontinuation and request of acceptance 
 
We appreciate your business. Rohm cordially request your consideration and approval of discontinuation 
of our product Tantalum Capacitor parts listed below. 
 
 
1. Tantalum Capacitor Discontinuation Plan: 

LTB: 12/31/2018 
LTS: 3/31/2019 
 

2. Part Number List: 
 

TCFGB0G107M8R 
TCFGB0J107M8R 
TCFGB0J226M8R 
TCFGB0J227M8R 
TCFGB0J476M8R 
TCFGB1A106M8R 
TCFGB1A107M8R 
TCFGB1A226M8R 
TCFGB1A336M8R 
TCFGB1A476M8R 
TCFGB1C106K8R 
TCFGB1C106M8R 
TCFGB1C156M8R 
 
3.  Please contact us with any LTB request by 12/31/2018. 


